Mayor's Monthly Report
February 2025

3/3/2025
1. New website construction is continuing. Good progress on the basics of the build.

2. Workshop for revision and editing of city ordinance/code compliance was held on
2/24/2025. More work is needed to finalize the document.

3. Lighting in the Library/ Museum has been upgraded.

4. Construction on the new housing project for Vickie Myers is completed. Final signing of
documents and walk-through is scheduled for March 4th.

5. Financial reconciliation work by the CPA is nearing completion. This will open the door for
completion of audits.

Humbly submitted,

Larry Hinsley, Mayor



